
 
 

 
Warning Decal 
 
Below is a replica of the warning decal included in Woody’s stud packages with the installation 
instructions. 
 
For your and others safety, you must put this on the rear bumper of your snowmobile or in an area 
visible to anyone standing near your snowmobile.  
 
If it is not in the package or the decal on your sled is illegible, contact Woody’s for a free replacement 
decal at this address: 
 
International Engineering & Mfg., Inc. 
6054 N. Meridian Road 
Hope, MI 48628 
989-689-4911 Office 
989-689-6007 Fax 
woodys@wiem.com 
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WARNING:  NEVER LIFT THE REAR OF A SNOWMOBILE AND/OR STAND 

BEHIND OR NEAR THE TRACK WHILE ACCELERATING OR OPERATING 

SNOWMOBILE. TRACK FAILURE CAN CREATE FLYING DEBRIS RESULTING 

IN PERSONAL INJURY, DISMEMBERMENT OR DEATH. 

mailto:woodys@wiem.com
http://www.woodystraction.com/
mailto:woodys@wiem.com

